Erie County Department of Senior Services / NY Connects will have a Case Worker
available at the Town of Aurora Senior Center, 101 King St. on the 4™ Thursday of each
month from 10 am to 12 noon. The Case Manager will be there to assist clients and their
families assess their situation and determine what services or programs may be helpful.
They can help residents and caregivers apply for benefits and community — based
services needed to remain as independent as possible.

Please call the Center at 716-652-7964 to schedule your individual appointment with
the Case Manager. The next scheduled date is Thursday, May 25™,



